Dorridge Surgery PPG
Minutes of meeting held on Monday 5th September 2016 at 7.00pm   at the surgery

1. Apologies
Don and Margaret.  We hope they both feel better soon!

2. Minutes of last meeting and matters arising
Minutes had been circulated by email and were taken as read. 

There were no matters arising
3. Revision of Practice Booklet.   
Amanda was working on the necessary revisions and promised to send Ian an email with her suggestions asap.

As the venue for the walk in centre   is changing at the end of October (it is moving to be adjacent to the Minor injuries unit at Solihull Hospital)  there needs to be consideration of how this is mentioned in the leaflet to  ensure the wording does not go out of date immediately it is produced.

There is no news about changes to the siting of the phlebotomy service in future.

4. Patients Reference Group
No Patients have registered on line so methods of promoting this group  were discussed.  It was agreed Amanda would send out SMS messages and Ian would produce some posters which could be displayed in the surgery and in the pharmacy.  The Flu Saturdays could be an opportunity for promoting it to a wider range of patients.
5. Sustainability and Transformation Plan
Ian explained what he knew about  the Your Health Your Voice meeting on the 14th September and the plans for commissioning hospital services uniformly across Solihull and Birmingham.
6. Surgery News.
The surgery is holding another Macmillan Coffee morning on 30th September.

Plans for contacting patients who are eligible for flu and shingles vaccinations are well under way.
7. Date of AGM/next meeting 
Our next meeting will be the AGM and this will be held on Tuesday 18th October at 7.00pm in the waiting room of the surgery.  Ian will produce a poster to advertise it.

As this will be held late in October the meeting after that will be held at the beginning of December instead of November.

8. AOB
Ian congratulated Adelaide and Mary on their excellent exam results and the group all wished them well when they start University in the next few weeks.
